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Mayor Gutierrez cailed tlie Study Session of the Loveland City Council to order at 6:30 p.m. on 
the above date. Councilors present: Gutierrez, Fogle, Trenary, Klassen, Sliaffer, and McKean. 
Councilors absent: Farley, Taylor and Clark. City Manager Bill Cahill was also present. 

1. PUBLIC WORKS 
Stormwater Rales Discussion 
David Klockeman, City Engineer; Kevin Gingery, Senior Civil Engineer, Stormwater 
Engineering and Jason Mumm, Stepwise Utility Advisor appeared to present tinis item to 
Council. Public Works Director Keith Reester was also present to address Council and 
answer questions. The presentation reviewed existing rates for Stormwater Utility including 
System Investment Fees and Stormwater Utiiity Fees with four scenarios of potential 
adjustments to rates going forward through the year 2031, after input from City Council's 
March 13, 2012 Study Session. Discussion ensued. Staff was directed to proceed with 
Scenario B and return to Councii with an overview of the increases to total utility costs will 
mean to our residents and business customers. Council thanked everyone for their hard 
work on the presentation. 

2. POLICE 
Police Staff and Resource Study - Phase II 
Police Chief Luke Hecker presented this item to Council as the second phase of a four 
phase Staff and Resource Study being carried out by the Loveland Police Department. 
The objective of the study is to generate a ten year financial and operational strategy for 
the deployment of police resources to protect the safety of employees and the community 
in a way that promotes employee development. The project is intended to enable a 
sustainable pursuit of the Police Department's mission: Preserve and enhance the quality 
of life for inhabitants of Loveland by procuring and sustaining the necessary public safety 
resources to defend human life, protect property, and safeguard the rights guaranteed to 
all people by the United States Constitution. Council thanked Chief Hecker for the Phase 2 
presentation and the next in early 2013 for the Phase 3 discussion. 

Having no further business to come before Council, the December 11, 2012 Study Session was 
adjourned at 9:21 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Jeannie M. Weaver, Deputy City Clerk Cecil A. Gutierrez, Mayor 
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